
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: Pat Nicholson; Candie Leader; Haley Mercer; Christy Garcia; Holly Erdman; Jesse Cox
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: LPF-21-00009 Akehurst - Request for Comment
Date: Monday, August 30, 2021 9:20:00 AM

Good morning,
 
We have received a final plat submittal for Akehurst (LPF-21-00009). This was given preliminary
approval on 9/15/2009. Let me know if there is documentation you need to review that you are not
able to find.
 
Please have all comments back to me by 5 PM on September 14, 2021. As a reminder, all final plats
have to be reviewed and approved by the commissioner’s within 30 days of submittal to the county
requesting final plat review. We appreciate your quick turn around on this.
 
Internal Link: LPF-21-00009 Akehurst
 
If you have any questions on this or would like to view the paper file, please let me know. Thank you.
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner 1
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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